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Hello to each of you. 
 
Can you believe another year has 
gone by so quickly? It’s time to start a 
new season of dog showing and club 
meetings. I encourage every member 
to attend as many meetings as you 
can. The club is a success because 
our members care and work hard to 
make our shows and all activities a 
success. 

 

A Message from our President  Blake Roulette 

 
 I hope all of you made a New Year 
resolution to be at our meetings and 
make a difference in your club, your 
breed, the shows, and the sport of 
dog showing. Each of us makes a 
difference by attending and being a 
part of solving any situation that 
occurs. 
 
This is the last meeting before our 
show, so I encourage you to attend 
and work to make our club and our 
show better. Without you there is no 
show or CLUB. 
Come and be a part of the success. 
 

Blake  
 

Club Hospitality  Sharon Spiegel 

 

Everyone please come to our January 15th meeting to hear Kim Pittman, 
Executive Director of the Greenville Humane Society speak. She will tell us all 
about their new facility on Airport Rd., upcoming events, and give a report on 
their statistics for 2012. This is a no-kill facility and the pets are very well cared 
for until they find their "forever home." 
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Members’ Brags    

 

If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please 
contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk@charter.net. Remember, a 
simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for a friend in need. 

Sunshine Committee  Becky Ward  

 

Ken and Margaret Norkett 

Ch Ableaim Route Sixty-Four was Select Dog on Saturday and Best of Breed on Sunday 
at the Clemson Kennel Club shows. 

 
Fran Marron 
MarLord Kennels 
 
My new Special of 3 months, Gr. CH Voici Unforgettable Fire, aka FLAME, won the first 
award of Excellence at the Eukanuba show in December. We are very proud of him! 
 
Roger Brown 
 
Roger Brown's Afghan hound, "Zipper", won Best of Breed at the Clemson Kennel Club 
Show. 
 
Collette Jaynes 
 
Clumber Spaniels 

GCH Jazzin’s Hot to Trot (No. 1 Clumber bitch for 2012) – BOS Wednesday, BOS 
Thursday, AOE at Eukanuba Saturday 

CH Jazzin’s Tails of Karma – Select bitch Wednesday, BOS Friday, BOS at Eukanuba 
Saturday!! 

Jazzin’s Shake a Tail Feather – Wednesday 4pt major, Thursday 4pt major to FINISH!!, 
Select bitch on Friday 

Jazzin Tell Tail Heart – 3pt major on Friday 

Group 4 – Eukanuba Breeder Stakes with Clumber Spaniels 
 
Lisa Jumper 
 
At the Clemson Kennel Club Match, my new Pointer puppy, Malmason Aylder Shine On 
You Crazy Diamond (Floyd), got a Group 1. This was his first time in the ring. 

On Saturday & Sunday my Belgian Malinios, Intriped Jessie Of Galaxy went Best Of 
Opposite Sex. 

mailto:wardbk@charter.net
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Details from Your Delegate    Linda Knorr 

 

 

December 2012 AKC Board Meeting Highlights 

 

(Friday, December 21, 2012) 

 

New York, NY – Highlights from the December 12, 2012 meeting of the AKC Board of Directors are as 
follows. Full details on these actions, as well as other actions taken, are included in the minutes for the 
meeting, which are posted on the AKC website, within one week of the meeting. 

 

    Effective April 1, 2013, clubs holding a Rally Trial no longer must hold an Obedience Trial in 
conjunction with the event. A club holding a Rally Trial must hold an Obedience Trial in the same year, but 
the events need not be limited in the same manner either in terms of entries or breeds permitted. 

 

    The event service fee for all Performance Events will be $3.50 per entry effective July 1, 2013. This will 
make all Performance Events consistent. 

 

    Effective April 1, 2013, Retriever Hunting Test Clubs may, at their option, limit the entry at the Master 
level to 60, 90, or 120 entries. Such limits must be included in the premium list for the event. 

 

    Effective December 12, 2012, the judge of the Four-to-Six Month Competition may compete in the 
other classes at the show. 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Greenville Kennel Club 
P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Quality Inn at Hwy 291 and I-385. Meetings start at 7:30PM. The 
Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Margaret Norkett,  
 Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 
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The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

January 15, 2012 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 

Blake Roulette - President  

Dorwynd@yahoo.com 

 

Tracy Iffland– 1st Vice President  

carouselchin@juno.com 

  

Bev Crosby – 2nd Vice President  

poshpoos@gmail.com 

 
Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 

Secretary 

ttyner@charter.net 

 
Margaret Norkett– Recording 

Secretary  

Eyespi20@WCTel.net 

 
Sandra Campbell -Treasurer  

GCamp54098@aol.com  

 
Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  

lindaknorr@charter.net 

 

Kris Harner - Show Chair  

kharner@carolina-networks.com 

  

Ken Spiegel –Web & Newsletter  

news@greenvillekc.org 
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